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           4 September 2020 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Statement Regarding Lake Awoonga Incident 

 
It is with great sadness that Gladstone Area Water Board (GAWB) has been advised of a marine incident 
at Lake Awoonga on the evening of 3 September 2020.  
 
This incident has resulted in the death of one man and injury to another man. 
 
GAWB expresses its heartfelt condolences to the family of the deceased man and wishes a quick 
recovery for the other person involved. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends of both parties 
 
A police investigation into the incident is still ongoing and we are unable to provide further information 
at this time. 
 

 
 
Ends. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grace Duckham (07) 4976 3054 / 0438 673 776 

 


